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this book presents the subject matter in a clear and concise manner with numerous
diagrams and examples this is the only book on the market that has been conceived
and deliberately written as a one semester text on basic electric circuit theory as
such this book employs a novel approach to the exposition of the material in which
phasors and ac steady state analysis are introduced at the beginning this allows one
to use phasors in the discussion of transients excited by ac sources which makes the
presentation of transients more comprehensive and meaningful furthermore the
machinery of phasors paves the road to the introduction of transfer functions which
are then used in the analysis of transients and the discussion of bode plots and
filters another salient feature of the text is the consolidation into one chapter of
the material concerned with dependent sources and operational amplifiers dependent
sources are introduced as linear models for transistors on the basis of small signal
analysis in the text pspice simulations are prominently featured to reinforce the
basic material and understanding of circuit analysis key features designed as a
comprehensive one semester text in basic circuit theory features early introduction
of phasors and ac steady state analysis covers the application of phasors and ac
steady state analysis consolidates the material on dependent sources and operational



women and gender a feminist psychology 3rd ed

2023-08-03 2/26 women and gender a feminist
psychology 3rd ed

amplifiers places emphasis on connections between circuit theory and other areas in
electrical engineering includes pspice tutorials and examples introduces the design
of active filters includes problems at the end of every chapter priced well below
similar books designed for year long courses electrical circuit theory and
technology is a fully comprehensive text for courses in electrical and electronic
principles circuit theory and electrical technology the coverage takes students from
the fundamentals of the subject to the completion of a first year degree level
course thus this book is ideal for students studying engineering for the first time
and is also suitable for pre degree vocational courses especially where progression
to higher levels of study is likely john bird s approach based on 700 worked
examples supported by over 1000 problems including answers is ideal for students of
a wide range of abilities and can be worked through at the student s own pace theory
is kept to a minimum placing a firm emphasis on problem solving skills and making
this a thoroughly practical introduction to these core subjects in the electrical
and electronic engineering curriculum this revised edition includes new material on
transients and laplace transforms with the content carefully matched to typical
undergraduate modules free tutor support material including full worked solutions to
the assessment papers featured in the book will be available at textbooks elsevier
com material is only available to lecturers who have adopted the text as an
essential purchase in order to obtain your password to access the material please
follow the guidelines in the book revised edition now includes additional material
on transients and laplace transforms highly practical text including hundreds of
examples and problems throughout to aid student learning free instructor s manual
provides full worked solutions to assessment papers electric circuit theory provides
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a concise coverage of the framework of electrical engineering comprised of six
chapters this book emphasizes the physical process of electrical engineering rather
than abstract mathematics chapter 1 deals with files circuits and parameters while
chapter 2 covers the natural and forced response of simple circuit chapter 3 talks
about the sinusoidal steady state and chapter 4 discusses the circuit analysis the
fifth chapter tackles frequency response of networks and the last chapter covers
polyphase systems this book will be of great help to electrical electronics and
control engineering students or any other individuals who require a substantial
understanding of the physical aspects of electrical engineering this textbook for a
one semester course in electrical circuit theory is written to be concise
understandable and applicable matlab is used throughout for coding the programs and
simulation of the circuits every new concept is illustrated with numerous examples
and figures in order to facilitate learning the simple and clear style of
presentation along with comprehensive coverage enables students to gain a solid
foundation in the subject along with the ability to apply techniques to real circuit
analysis written to be accessible to students of varying backgrounds this textbook
presents the analysis of realistic working circuits presents concepts in a clear
concise and comprehensive manner such as the difficult problem of setting up the
equilibrium equations of circuits using a systematic approach in a few distinct
steps includes worked examples of functioning circuits throughout every chapter with
an emphasis on real applications includes numerous exercises at the end of each
chapter provides program scripts and circuit simulations using the popular and
widely used matlab software as supplementary material online for upper level courses
in devices and circuits at 2 year or 4 year engineering and technology institutes
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electronic devices and circuit theory offers students a complete comprehensive
survey focusing on all the essentials they will need to succeed on the job setting
the standard for nearly 30 years this highly accurate text is supported by strong
pedagogy and content that is ideal for new students of this rapidly changing field
the colorful layout with ample photographs and examples enhances students
understanding of important topics this text is an excellent reference work for
anyone involved with electronic devices and other circuitry applications such as
electrical and technical engineers the full text downloaded to your computer with
ebooks you can search for key concepts words and phrases make highlights and notes
as you study share your notes with friends ebooks are downloaded to your computer
and accessible either offline through the bookshelf available as a free download
available online and also via the ipad and android apps upon purchase you ll gain
instant access to this ebook time limit the ebooks products do not have an expiry
date you will continue to access your digital ebook products whilst you have your
bookshelf installed circuit theory is one of the most important tools of the
electrical engineer and it can be derived with suitable approximations from maxwell
s equations despite this university courses treat electromagnetism and circuit
theory as two separate subjects and at advanced level students can lack a basic
understanding of the classical electromagnetism applied in the context of electric
circuits to fully appreciate and apply circuit theory and understand its limitations
here the authors build on their graduate teaching experiences and lectures to treat
these topics as a single subject and derive and present the important results from
circuit analyses such as kirchhoff s laws and ohm s law using the ideas of the
classical electromagnetism prové de l editor suitable for courses in electrical
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principles circuit theory and electrical technology this book takes students from
the fundamentals of the subject up to and including first degree level this book
covers key areas such as semiconductor diodes transistors batteries and fuel cells
along with abcd parameters and fourier s analysis energy and power are fundamental
concepts in electromagnetism and circuit theory as well as in optics signal
processing power engineering electrical machines and power electronics however in
crossing the disciplinary borders we encounter understanding difficulties due to 1
the many possible mathematical representations of the same physical objects and 2
the many possible physical interpretations of the same mathematical entities the
monograph proposes a quantum and a relativistic approach to electromagnetic power
theory that is based on recent advances in physics and mathematics the book takes a
fresh look at old debates related to the significance of the poynting theorem and
the interpretation of reactive power reformulated in the mathematical language of
geometric algebra the new expression of electromagnetic power reflects the laws of
conservation of energy momentum in fields and circuits the monograph offers a
mathematically consistent and a physically coherent interpretation of the power
concept and of the mechanism of power transmission at the subatomic mesoscopic level
the monograph proves paraphrasing heaviside that there is no finality in the
development of a vibrant discipline power theory this book presents a concise and
insightful view of the knowledge on fractional order electrical circuits which
belongs to the subject of electric engineering and involves mathematics of
fractional calculus it offers an overview of fractional calculus and then describes
and analyzes the basic theories and properties of fractional order elements and
fractional order electrical circuit composed of fractional order elements therein
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the fundamental theorems time domain analysis steady state analysis complex
frequency domain analysis and state variable analysis of fractional order electrical
circuit are included the fractional order two port networks and generalized
fractional order linear electrical circuits are also mentioned therefore this book
provides readers with enough background and understanding to go deeper into the
topic of fractional order electrical circuit so that it is useful as a textbook for
courses related to fractional order elements fractional order electrical circuits
etc this book is intended for students without an extensive mathematical background
and is suitable for advanced undergraduate and graduate students engineers and
researchers who focus on the fractional order elements electrical circuits and
systems this book is designed to meet a felt need for a concise but systematic and
rigorous presentation of circuit theory which forms the core of electrical
engineering the book is presented in four parts fundamental concepts in electrical
engineering linear time invariant systems advanced topics in network analysis and
elements of network synthesis a variety of illustrative examples solved problems and
exercises carefully guide the student from basic of electricity to the heart of
circuit theory which is supported by the mathematical tools of transforms the
inclusion of a chapter on p spice and matlab is sure to whet the interest of the
reader for further exploration of the subject especially the advanced topics
intended primarily as a textbook for the undergraduate students of electrical
electronics and computer science engineering this book would also be useful for
postgraduate students and professionals for reference and revision of fundamentals
the book should also serve as a source book for candidates preparing for
examinations conducted by professional bodies like ie iete ieee this book introduces



women and gender a feminist psychology 3rd ed

2023-08-03 7/26 women and gender a feminist
psychology 3rd ed

electric circuits with variable loads and voltage regulators it allows to define
invariant relationships for various parameters of regime and circuit sections and to
prove the concepts characterizing these circuits generalized equivalent circuits are
introduced projective geometry is used for the interpretation of changes of
operating regime parameters expressions of normalized regime parameters and their
changes are presented convenient formulas for the calculation of currents are given
parallel voltage sources and the cascade connection of multi port networks are
described the two value voltage regulation characteristics of loads with limited
power of voltage source is considered the book presents the fundamentals of electric
circuits and develops circuit theorems it is useful to engineers researchers and
graduate students who are interested in the basic electric circuit theory and the
regulation and monitoring of power supply systems a concise and original
presentation of the fundamentals for new to the subject electrical engineers this
book has been written for students on electrical engineering courses who don t
necessarily possess prior knowledge of electrical circuits based on the author s own
teaching experience it covers the analysis of simple electrical circuits consisting
of a few essential components using fundamental and well known methods and
techniques although the above content has been included in other circuit analysis
books this one aims at teaching young engineers not only from electrical and
electronics engineering but also from other areas such as mechanical engineering
aerospace engineering mining engineering and chemical engineering with unique
pedagogical features such as a puzzle like approach and negative case examples such
as the unique when things go wrong section at the end of each chapter believing that
the traditional texts in this area can be overwhelming for beginners the author
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approaches his subject by providing numerous examples for the student to solve and
practice before learning more complicated components and circuits these exercises
and problems will provide instructors with in class activities and tutorials thus
establishing this book as the perfect complement to the more traditional texts all
examples and problems contain detailed analysis of various circuits and are solved
using a recipe approach providing a code that motivates students to decode and apply
to real life engineering scenarios covers the basic topics of resistors voltage and
current sources capacitors and inductors ohm s and kirchhoff s laws nodal and mesh
analysis black box approach and thevenin norton equivalent circuits for both dc and
ac cases in transient and steady states aims to stimulate interest and discussion in
the basics before moving on to more modern circuits with higher level components
includes more than 130 solved examples and 120 detailed exercises with supplementary
solutions accompanying website to provide supplementary materials wiley com go
ergul4412 now in its seventh edition bird s electrical circuit theory and technology
explains electrical circuit theory and associated technology topics in a
straightforward manner supported by practical engineering examples and applications
to ensure that readers can relate theory to practice the extensive and thorough
coverage containing over 800 worked examples makes this an excellent text for a
range of courses in particular for degree and foundation degree in electrical
principles circuit theory telecommunications and electrical technology the text
includes some essential mathematics revision together with all the essential
electrical and electronic principles for btec national and diploma syllabuses and
city guilds technician certificate and diploma syllabuses in engineering this
material will be a great revision for those on higher courses this edition includes
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several new sections including glass batteries climate change the future of
electricity production and discussions concerning everyday aspects of electricity
such as watts and lumens electrical safety ac vs dc and trending technologies its
companion website at routledge com cw bird provides resources for both students and
lecturers including full solutions for all 1400 further questions multiple choice
questions lists of essential formulae and bios of famous engineers as well as full
solutions to revision tests lab experiments and illustrations for adopting course
instructors
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Fundamentals of Electric Circuit Theory 2000-11
this book presents the subject matter in a clear and concise manner with numerous
diagrams and examples

Basic Electric Circuit Theory 2012-12-02
this is the only book on the market that has been conceived and deliberately written
as a one semester text on basic electric circuit theory as such this book employs a
novel approach to the exposition of the material in which phasors and ac steady
state analysis are introduced at the beginning this allows one to use phasors in the
discussion of transients excited by ac sources which makes the presentation of
transients more comprehensive and meaningful furthermore the machinery of phasors
paves the road to the introduction of transfer functions which are then used in the
analysis of transients and the discussion of bode plots and filters another salient
feature of the text is the consolidation into one chapter of the material concerned
with dependent sources and operational amplifiers dependent sources are introduced
as linear models for transistors on the basis of small signal analysis in the text
pspice simulations are prominently featured to reinforce the basic material and
understanding of circuit analysis key features designed as a comprehensive one
semester text in basic circuit theory features early introduction of phasors and ac
steady state analysis covers the application of phasors and ac steady state analysis
consolidates the material on dependent sources and operational amplifiers places
emphasis on connections between circuit theory and other areas in electrical
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engineering includes pspice tutorials and examples introduces the design of active
filters includes problems at the end of every chapter priced well below similar
books designed for year long courses

An Introduction to Electrical Circuit Theory 1977
electrical circuit theory and technology is a fully comprehensive text for courses
in electrical and electronic principles circuit theory and electrical technology the
coverage takes students from the fundamentals of the subject to the completion of a
first year degree level course thus this book is ideal for students studying
engineering for the first time and is also suitable for pre degree vocational
courses especially where progression to higher levels of study is likely john bird s
approach based on 700 worked examples supported by over 1000 problems including
answers is ideal for students of a wide range of abilities and can be worked through
at the student s own pace theory is kept to a minimum placing a firm emphasis on
problem solving skills and making this a thoroughly practical introduction to these
core subjects in the electrical and electronic engineering curriculum this revised
edition includes new material on transients and laplace transforms with the content
carefully matched to typical undergraduate modules free tutor support material
including full worked solutions to the assessment papers featured in the book will
be available at textbooks elsevier com material is only available to lecturers who
have adopted the text as an essential purchase in order to obtain your password to
access the material please follow the guidelines in the book revised edition now
includes additional material on transients and laplace transforms highly practical
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text including hundreds of examples and problems throughout to aid student learning
free instructor s manual provides full worked solutions to assessment papers

Electronic Circuit Theory 1959
electric circuit theory provides a concise coverage of the framework of electrical
engineering comprised of six chapters this book emphasizes the physical process of
electrical engineering rather than abstract mathematics chapter 1 deals with files
circuits and parameters while chapter 2 covers the natural and forced response of
simple circuit chapter 3 talks about the sinusoidal steady state and chapter 4
discusses the circuit analysis the fifth chapter tackles frequency response of
networks and the last chapter covers polyphase systems this book will be of great
help to electrical electronics and control engineering students or any other
individuals who require a substantial understanding of the physical aspects of
electrical engineering

Electrical Circuit Theory and Technology 2003
this textbook for a one semester course in electrical circuit theory is written to
be concise understandable and applicable matlab is used throughout for coding the
programs and simulation of the circuits every new concept is illustrated with
numerous examples and figures in order to facilitate learning the simple and clear
style of presentation along with comprehensive coverage enables students to gain a
solid foundation in the subject along with the ability to apply techniques to real
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circuit analysis written to be accessible to students of varying backgrounds this
textbook presents the analysis of realistic working circuits presents concepts in a
clear concise and comprehensive manner such as the difficult problem of setting up
the equilibrium equations of circuits using a systematic approach in a few distinct
steps includes worked examples of functioning circuits throughout every chapter with
an emphasis on real applications includes numerous exercises at the end of each
chapter provides program scripts and circuit simulations using the popular and
widely used matlab software as supplementary material online

An Introduction to Electrical Circuit Theory 1973
for upper level courses in devices and circuits at 2 year or 4 year engineering and
technology institutes electronic devices and circuit theory offers students a
complete comprehensive survey focusing on all the essentials they will need to
succeed on the job setting the standard for nearly 30 years this highly accurate
text is supported by strong pedagogy and content that is ideal for new students of
this rapidly changing field the colorful layout with ample photographs and examples
enhances students understanding of important topics this text is an excellent
reference work for anyone involved with electronic devices and other circuitry
applications such as electrical and technical engineers the full text downloaded to
your computer with ebooks you can search for key concepts words and phrases make
highlights and notes as you study share your notes with friends ebooks are
downloaded to your computer and accessible either offline through the bookshelf
available as a free download available online and also via the ipad and android apps
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upon purchase you ll gain instant access to this ebook time limit the ebooks
products do not have an expiry date you will continue to access your digital ebook
products whilst you have your bookshelf installed

Electronic Devices and Circuit Theory 2009
circuit theory is one of the most important tools of the electrical engineer and it
can be derived with suitable approximations from maxwell s equations despite this
university courses treat electromagnetism and circuit theory as two separate
subjects and at advanced level students can lack a basic understanding of the
classical electromagnetism applied in the context of electric circuits to fully
appreciate and apply circuit theory and understand its limitations here the authors
build on their graduate teaching experiences and lectures to treat these topics as a
single subject and derive and present the important results from circuit analyses
such as kirchhoff s laws and ohm s law using the ideas of the classical
electromagnetism prové de l editor

Electric Circuit Theory 2013-10-22
suitable for courses in electrical principles circuit theory and electrical
technology this book takes students from the fundamentals of the subject up to and
including first degree level this book covers key areas such as semiconductor diodes
transistors batteries and fuel cells along with abcd parameters and fourier s
analysis
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Introductory Circuit Theory 2019-11-24
energy and power are fundamental concepts in electromagnetism and circuit theory as
well as in optics signal processing power engineering electrical machines and power
electronics however in crossing the disciplinary borders we encounter understanding
difficulties due to 1 the many possible mathematical representations of the same
physical objects and 2 the many possible physical interpretations of the same
mathematical entities the monograph proposes a quantum and a relativistic approach
to electromagnetic power theory that is based on recent advances in physics and
mathematics the book takes a fresh look at old debates related to the significance
of the poynting theorem and the interpretation of reactive power reformulated in the
mathematical language of geometric algebra the new expression of electromagnetic
power reflects the laws of conservation of energy momentum in fields and circuits
the monograph offers a mathematically consistent and a physically coherent
interpretation of the power concept and of the mechanism of power transmission at
the subatomic mesoscopic level the monograph proves paraphrasing heaviside that
there is no finality in the development of a vibrant discipline power theory

Basic Circuit Theory 1969
this book presents a concise and insightful view of the knowledge on fractional
order electrical circuits which belongs to the subject of electric engineering and
involves mathematics of fractional calculus it offers an overview of fractional
calculus and then describes and analyzes the basic theories and properties of
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fractional order elements and fractional order electrical circuit composed of
fractional order elements therein the fundamental theorems time domain analysis
steady state analysis complex frequency domain analysis and state variable analysis
of fractional order electrical circuit are included the fractional order two port
networks and generalized fractional order linear electrical circuits are also
mentioned therefore this book provides readers with enough background and
understanding to go deeper into the topic of fractional order electrical circuit so
that it is useful as a textbook for courses related to fractional order elements
fractional order electrical circuits etc this book is intended for students without
an extensive mathematical background and is suitable for advanced undergraduate and
graduate students engineers and researchers who focus on the fractional order
elements electrical circuits and systems

Fundamentals of Circuit Theory 1961
this book is designed to meet a felt need for a concise but systematic and rigorous
presentation of circuit theory which forms the core of electrical engineering the
book is presented in four parts fundamental concepts in electrical engineering
linear time invariant systems advanced topics in network analysis and elements of
network synthesis a variety of illustrative examples solved problems and exercises
carefully guide the student from basic of electricity to the heart of circuit theory
which is supported by the mathematical tools of transforms the inclusion of a
chapter on p spice and matlab is sure to whet the interest of the reader for further
exploration of the subject especially the advanced topics intended primarily as a
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textbook for the undergraduate students of electrical electronics and computer
science engineering this book would also be useful for postgraduate students and
professionals for reference and revision of fundamentals the book should also serve
as a source book for candidates preparing for examinations conducted by professional
bodies like ie iete ieee

Electronic Devices and Circuit Theory 1982
this book introduces electric circuits with variable loads and voltage regulators it
allows to define invariant relationships for various parameters of regime and
circuit sections and to prove the concepts characterizing these circuits generalized
equivalent circuits are introduced projective geometry is used for the
interpretation of changes of operating regime parameters expressions of normalized
regime parameters and their changes are presented convenient formulas for the
calculation of currents are given parallel voltage sources and the cascade
connection of multi port networks are described the two value voltage regulation
characteristics of loads with limited power of voltage source is considered the book
presents the fundamentals of electric circuits and develops circuit theorems it is
useful to engineers researchers and graduate students who are interested in the
basic electric circuit theory and the regulation and monitoring of power supply
systems
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Basic Circuit Theory 1991
a concise and original presentation of the fundamentals for new to the subject
electrical engineers this book has been written for students on electrical
engineering courses who don t necessarily possess prior knowledge of electrical
circuits based on the author s own teaching experience it covers the analysis of
simple electrical circuits consisting of a few essential components using
fundamental and well known methods and techniques although the above content has
been included in other circuit analysis books this one aims at teaching young
engineers not only from electrical and electronics engineering but also from other
areas such as mechanical engineering aerospace engineering mining engineering and
chemical engineering with unique pedagogical features such as a puzzle like approach
and negative case examples such as the unique when things go wrong section at the
end of each chapter believing that the traditional texts in this area can be
overwhelming for beginners the author approaches his subject by providing numerous
examples for the student to solve and practice before learning more complicated
components and circuits these exercises and problems will provide instructors with
in class activities and tutorials thus establishing this book as the perfect
complement to the more traditional texts all examples and problems contain detailed
analysis of various circuits and are solved using a recipe approach providing a code
that motivates students to decode and apply to real life engineering scenarios
covers the basic topics of resistors voltage and current sources capacitors and
inductors ohm s and kirchhoff s laws nodal and mesh analysis black box approach and
thevenin norton equivalent circuits for both dc and ac cases in transient and steady

https://i-san.tourismthailand.org/


women and gender a feminist psychology 3rd ed (PDF)

i-san.tourismthailand.org

states aims to stimulate interest and discussion in the basics before moving on to
more modern circuits with higher level components includes more than 130 solved
examples and 120 detailed exercises with supplementary solutions accompanying
website to provide supplementary materials wiley com go ergul4412

Electronic Devices And Circuit Theory,9/e With Cd 2007
now in its seventh edition bird s electrical circuit theory and technology explains
electrical circuit theory and associated technology topics in a straightforward
manner supported by practical engineering examples and applications to ensure that
readers can relate theory to practice the extensive and thorough coverage containing
over 800 worked examples makes this an excellent text for a range of courses in
particular for degree and foundation degree in electrical principles circuit theory
telecommunications and electrical technology the text includes some essential
mathematics revision together with all the essential electrical and electronic
principles for btec national and diploma syllabuses and city guilds technician
certificate and diploma syllabuses in engineering this material will be a great
revision for those on higher courses this edition includes several new sections
including glass batteries climate change the future of electricity production and
discussions concerning everyday aspects of electricity such as watts and lumens
electrical safety ac vs dc and trending technologies its companion website at
routledge com cw bird provides resources for both students and lecturers including
full solutions for all 1400 further questions multiple choice questions lists of
essential formulae and bios of famous engineers as well as full solutions to
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revision tests lab experiments and illustrations for adopting course instructors

Circuit Theory 1970

Electronic Devices and Circuit Theory 2013-08-29

Electric Circuit Theory 1981

The Foundations of Electric Circuit Theory 2016

Electronic Devices and Circuit Theory 1998

Introductory Circuit Theory 1953
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Electronic Devices and Circuit Theory 2009-02

Electronic Devices and Circuit Theory: For VTU, 10/e
2006

Electrical Circuit Theory and Technology 2007

Bridging Circuits and Fields 2021-11-30

Introduction to Electrical Circuit Theory 1979

Circuit Theory: Foundations and Classical Contributions
1974
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The Foundations of Electric Circuit Theory 2016-10-31

Fractional-Order Electrical Circuit Theory 2021-08-16

Electric Circuit Theory & Calculations 1913

CIRCUIT THEORY 2005-01-01

Introductory Ac Circuit Theory 2000

Electronic Devices and Circuit Theory 1995

Applied Circuit Theory 1980
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Electronic Circuit Theory 2013-09

Analysis of Electrical Circuits with Variable Load
Regime Parameters 2015-04-07

Circuit Theory 1970

Introduction to Electrical Circuit Analysis 2017-05-03

Electronic Devices and Circuit Theory 2008-08

Electronic Circuit Theory 1957

Bird's Electrical Circuit Theory and Technology
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